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Donations  

We are in need of volunteers for 
our fall festival. Please contact 

Mrs. Harris or Mrs. Daugherty @ 
225-927-2930 if you would like 

to volunteer.  
 

The Fall Festival is scheduled 
for Thursday, November 16th  

 
 
 
 

Extended Day Program 
Our regular extended day 

program has resumed. If you 
are in need of before or 

aftercare services. Please 
contact the school or go online  
for an enrollment packet and/or 

pricing. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
 
 

Please help us ensure 
that our students get all 
of the instructional time 

provided to them.  

 
 

❖ The school day begins at 
8:00 a.m., students are not 
to be dropped off before this 
time unless they attend our 
before care program. 

 
❖ Morning carpool ends at 8:30 

a.m. Please make sure your 
student arrives by this time. 
If your student is late you 
must bring them inside to 
check in. 

 
❖ Early release is 2:45 p.m., 

please arrive prior to this 
time in order to not disrupt 
instruction and/or dismissal. 

 
❖ Carpool ends at 3:40 p.m. 

daily. All students should be 
picked up by this time. Any 
student not picked up by this 
time will be sent to our 
extended day program and 
assessed a $12 drop off fee 
per student. Habitual 
students will be reported to 
CWA. 
 

 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Let’s Congratulate our 

Students of the month! 

 
 

Students 
Pre-Kindergarten- Joseph Williams 

Kindergarten- Alan Moralespeliz 
1st Grade – Jesus Solis Zelaya 
2nd- Grade – Hontas Kennedy 
3rd- Grade – Escarleth Espinoza 
4th Grade – Ay’ Den Parker 

5th - Grade – Asia Richard 
 
 
Students of the month will receive 

a certificate and lunch with the 
principal. 

 
The luncheon will be held on 

Tuesday, November 14th  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of 

our students for being a 

star student.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

 
 
 

 

  
  

 

 

  
 
 
  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

 
 

Concessions 
11/02-03/23 
11/09-10/23 

11/10 $5 Friday 
 
 

PBIS  
11/03 Store opening 

11/10 Activity 
 
 

Student body assembly  
11/07/23 

 
 

Student of the month 
luncheon 
11/14/23 
1:00pm 

 

 

 

Fall Festival   
11/16/23 

 

 

Thanksgiving Break  
11/20-24/23 

 

 

 

 

To ensure our students are provided 

with all the instructional material and 
supplies needed. We organize 

fundraisers throughout the school year. 
 

 

 
Please support our school by supporting 

our fundraisers. 
 
 

One of our continuous fundraisers will 
be concessions and is sold Thursdays & 

Fridays bi-weekly. 
 

 

 

Help us welcome our new 
Dean of Students 

Mrs. Ebony Mitchell 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

She is proud to be here at Westminster 
Elementary as the new Dean of Students. 

She comes to us with 20 years of 
experience in education. She is proud 

two-time Alum of The Southern 
University. 

 


